
T R A N S L A T I O N

January 21, 2011 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0010-2011

General Manager

Subject: Presentation. Results and projections of 
the International Banking Center.

Dear General Manager:

We are pleased to inform you that next Thursday, February 3, 2011 at 12:00 m.d., 
the Superintendency of Banks will hold the annual presentation of the Results and 
Projections of the International Banking Center called “The Banking Center: 2010 
Results, Challenges and Opportunities in a new decade”.

This time, we will have as keynote speaker Dr. Javier Bolzico that will speak about 
“Thoughts before Sustained Growth”.

The event will be held at Campo Alegre Hall, Marriot Hotel, located at the banking 
district.

We will be honored to have you in our presentation.

Yours truly,

Amauri A. Castillo
Interim Superintendent
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